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PRIMARY INDUSTRIES AND RESOURCES SA 
REQUEST FOR T ENDER 

Miscellaneous Fishery Licences for Access to the Scallop Fishery 
THE Director of Fisheries invites suitable applicants to make 
application under the Scheme of Management (Miscellaneous 
Fishery) Regulations 1984 for a Miscellaneous Fishery Licence to 
take scallop by diving in South Australian waters. One licence will 
be issued subject to the conditions of tender specified in the above 
regulations.  
 Applicants to the previous tender call should examine the 
revised request for tender and are invited to resubmit a tender 
under this call. 
 Under the revised provisions, the Miscellaneous Fishery 
Licence for the scallop fishery can be operated by a person (a 
registered master) other than the licence holder, the owner 
operator provision will not apply. A Miscellaneous Fishery 
Licence is issued for a 12 month period, is subject to annual 
renewal as provided for under the Fisheries Act 1982 and is a 
non-transferable entitlement. 
 Tenders must provide the following information and deposit as 
part of the requirements under the above regulations: 
 • Name, age, address and contact numbers of the person 

making application for the licence; 

 • Each tender is to be accompanied by a cheque equal to ten 
per cent of the amount tendered.  

 The tenderer must not have been convicted of a fisheries 
related offence in any State or Territory of the Commonwealth 
in the three years preceding their application. 
 PIRSA Fisheries and Aquaculture require tenderers to 
demonstrate an integrated approach to harvesting, processing and 
marketing of scallops to the required standard: 
 • Experience of the applicant in the fishing industry and/or 

food industries; 
 • Intended area of fishing operations; and 
 • Intended place of processing or sale of scallops.  
 Responses addressing the request for tender must be forwarded 
in a sealed envelope marked ‘Scallop Tender’ to the Director of 
Fisheries, G.P.O. Box 1671, Adelaide, S.A. 5001 by 4 p.m. on 3 
September 1999. Tenders may also be delivered to the PIRSA 
tender box located on 14th Floor, Grenfell Centre, 25 Grenfell 
Street, Adelaide, S.A. 5000. 
 For copies of the tender specifications and further information 
concerning the tender, please contact Neil MacDonald on (08) 
8226 1850. 

G. R MORGAN, Director of Fisheries 
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